

August 2019

Wings As Eagles Ministries Newsletter



Beautiful Summer Days With The Children

"Pastor Lori, can we come back tomorrow?" Heard this hundreds of times from the kids. Makes our hearts happy! With your giving and prayers we continue on bringing hope of the Lord to a multitude. Thank you!!

What are we doing? We are doing what the Lord called us to do. Go! Loving, teaching each child and adult of God's love and forgiveness through His son, who died for them and can make them whole. Teaching the Word of the Lord! We are doing it one day at a time, one child, adult at a time as He provides through each of you the resources to run the race and fight the good fight. In these "many troubles" generation we need the whole church to get up, wake up, pray, give and go!

Love you all and pray for each of you. ~Lori

LORI AND THE CHILDREN

Wings As Eagles Ministries PO Box 207, Caputa, South Dakota 57725 (605)455-1131





Little girl on the bus to the Dream Center





Wings As Eagles Ministries
PD Box 207, Caputa, South Dakota 57725
(605)455-1131

Winding down on a blessed summer with lots of kids to love.It is hard to imagine how some of their little lives are in reality and the simple things that make such an impact in their lives. The wonderful teams that came to the Dream Center and gave their time and energy brought so much good to these Lakota children. The children miss them when they leave and even remember their names and ask from them throughout the winter months!

September we will be starting our "Christmas Dream Box" campaign! You can visit www.waeministries.com and go to Get Involved, Christmas Dream Boxes and from there you can print a flyer with instructions and more information. Please share with family, friends and church! Let's give the impoverished children on the Pine Ridge Reservation a gift for the season. We will be sending reminders in the newsletter in the short upcoming months ahead. Also we are seeking teams to come and serve during Dec. 11th-15th. If your church is interested in collection gifts and serving please email us at wingsaseaglesmin@earthlink.net we will be happy to send you a team packet.

October we will begin our planning for an indoor cafeteria and welcome St. Matthews Lutheran Church, San Francisco. They will be serving along side of us as well helping in community outreach and providing much needed food boxes to hurting families. Please keep the cafeteria in prayers and give as you can to help in this vital endeavor.

We are grateful to all the teams who served this summer with us and all who give to continue the race and the good fight for generations to come.

Lives changed, love always on supply, meals provided and sad faces turned to smiles.

OUTDOOR CAFETERIA! FOR TEN YEARS!!! A NEW DAY IS COMING!



REMINDER WHEN MAILING PACKAGES TO US!

Do to lost package slowly arriving to the reservation.

Please mail all packages USPS to:

WAEM PO Box 207 Caputa, SD 57725 605 455